


Pleasant Grove Joint Union School District
Public Notice

Within ten (10) days of the provisional appointment by the School Board, post the following notice in three (3) public places within the District and also on the district website:


“Due to the resignation of School Board Member Leo Hoyt, the Pleasant Grove Joint Union School District’s School Board has a vacancy effective November 9, 2021.  The School Board provisionally appointed Mary VanDyke to fill this vacancy at Regular Board Meeting held on December 7, 2021.  Unless a petition calling for a special election, containing sufficient number of signatures, is filed with the Office the Sutter County Superintendent of Schools within thirty (30) days of the date of provisional appointment, it shall become an effective appointment.”
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